Bay Music Boosters Minutes May 2017 Patty Curry Polos arrived We need to order t shirts in May Order uniform protectors for sousaphone players Darren Allen State contest: Symphonic received superior rating! Ballroom Blitz was amazing Last Jazz Band concert May 22nd. Concert Band and Symphonic Band May 24th. 6:30pm Awards will be given out/7pm concert will begin. Drumline auditions May 23rd for Middle School students. Drumline auditions May 30th for High School students. Memorial Day parade attendance 7:30 am at the high school, Commencement band June 5, 2017. Cleveland Youth Wind Symphony auditions. New storage for band uniforms in gym hallway! Field Commander and Squad Leader tryouts will be June 8th, after school. Carrie Singler Middle school contest: Orchestra received straight 1's. Orchestra Concert and awards ceremony May 15th. Westerly strings, 5-8th grade orchestra playing.

Honors quintet playing out a lot in May.

Ballroom Blitz was awesome.

High school orchestra run out to Glenview Monday 15th at 11:10am.

Special topic: music of Mahler

Auditions for chamber, and Honors Quintet

Day for Strings November 1st

Tales and Legends

Mark Awad

Ballroom Blitz was awesome.

Large Group Contest, Students were exceptional

Band received all 1s.

Thank you for help with blazers (Janis Reinke)

Memorial Day performance at gazebo after parade

Jazz band playing at Crocker Park Barnes and Noble at 7pm on May 22nd.

Middle school Jazz Concert.

5th grade band playing for 4th grade students.

Final band concert May 24th.

Leanne Rohlke

Thanks to all those who helped with the Blitz.

Rockettes did an excellent job serving.

Rockettes signed up for Disney.

Looking for Rockette assistant!!

Mrs. Guess

Blitz was awesome

Auditions for Choirs went well.

Most kids ever trying out for Choraleers

Concert May 23 rd					
Dress Collection after concert??					
Choraleers perform at baccalaureate.					
Choir kids helping with the membership drive?					
Sign up before school gets out for membership drive.					
Need to wear a choir t shirt for Membership Drive.					
Membership drive August 15 th .					
Bay pool no longer available for party after membership drive.					
Only one senior scholarship application deadline is May 15 ^{th.}					
Directors turn in final expenses.					
Wish lists!					
Blitz was awesome.					
Not doing content marketing this year.					
Brian Deibel chairing Membership Drive.					
Thank you to Julie Harms for her years of service to the Boosters! You are amazing!					
Dave Johnson					
Financial Report					
Tracy Deibel					
A huge thank you to all the volunteers, donors, attendees, directors, and co-chairs, for a wonderfu					
Ballroom Blitz! We raised \$10,000 after expenses. Thank you, thank you, thank you!					
Constant France					
Susan Evans					
There will be a vote for the Vice Presidency. Brian Deibel has been nominated for the position.					